
Friday 25th April 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to welcome the pupils back to school       

following the Easter holidays.  I have enjoyed spending time in 

each class and seeing the pupils settle back into the routine of 

school and learning. 

Thank you for your support with attendance this week so we 

have achieved over 95% as a school.  I am pleased that the 

majority of our classes also achieved over 95% with a very 

close battle for the winners in KS2!  I hope this continues, and 

with your support in sending your child/children to school we 

can continue to improve attendance this term. 

We reward attendance weekly, half-termly and 

termly and are going to be introducing         

additional rewards for improved pupil         

attendance each week. 

Miss Pitts, Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

95.4% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1CS 

99.47% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

4JL 

99.51% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

8x4=32    32÷4=8 

4x8=32    32÷8=4 

Reading Corner 

It's nearly time for our 3 for 2 Scholastic Book Fair. 

Children will get the opportunity in school to browse the amazing collection of books during the school day 
on Wednesday.  The Book Fair will then be open to adults and pupils for purchasing on the dates and 

times below: 

Wednesday 30th April 3:30-4pm 

Thursday 1st May 1:30-2pm 

Friday 2nd May 3:30-4pm 

Please enter the school hall via the white door (4SS entrance).  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 87.82% 

RCM 96.55% 

RLS 96.55% 

1KR 95.07% 

1CS 99.47% 

2HC 86.81% 

2ZP 90.86% 

3DC 95.24% 

3SH 98.57% 

4JL 99.51% 

4SS 95.07% 

5SP 90.48% 

5TW 99.49% 

6AD 96.43% 

6BA 97.14% 

6ZM 92.86% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for next week is: 

Resilience 

After-school clubs 

Please see below a list of the after-school clubs        

available during the Summer Term. 

If your child would like to attend any of them, please 

contact the school office on (01482) 794122 to book 

them a place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


